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Circular No. 2018/12                                                 Date: 13/03/2018 

Dear Comrades,  
UFBU DHARNA AT NEW DELHI. 

We reproduce, hereunder, the contents of AIBOC Circular No. 2018/09 dated 12.03.2018 on the 
captioned subject for your information & necessary action. 
 

            With greetings, 

     Yours comradely, 

                        
                         (SUNIL KUMAR) 
                 GENERAL SECRETARY 

QUOTE: 
UFBU DHARNA AT NEW DELHI 
 

The UFBU meeting held at Chennai on 23rd February 2018 has decided to hold a massive 

Dharna before Parliament at New Delhi on the 21st March 2018 to highlight our demands. 

 Take tough action on all those involved, connected and responsible for the PNB 

fraud. 

 Do not single out lower level staff. 

 Do not exclude RBIs’ role from the investigation. 

 Avoid harassment of employees and officers by mass transfers. 

 Thorough probe by Joint Parliamentary Committee. 

 Restore people’s confidence in banking system. 

All EC members are requested to participate in Dharna along with your members and make it a 

grand success.  

Comradely yours, 

       Sd/- 

D.T. Franco 

General Secretary 
                                 UNQUOTE 
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